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Thank you for making a financial con-
tribution to the organization and for 
enabling us to organize this meeting of 
155 geodesy students who came from 
around the world.
After this meeting, we became en-
riched with new experiences and 
knowledge which was transferred to 
us by our colleagues from around the 
world. We, future professionals in the 
field of Geodesy and Geoinformatics, 
acquire valuable, new knowledge and 
skills each time a meeting like this is or-
ganized. We hope that in the future we 
will continue our cooperation in order 
to preserve the tradition of going to 
the international meetings of geodesy 
students. 


